Response from the German Football Federation to questions on human rights risks and due diligence ahead of FIFA World Cup Qatar 2022
From: Direktion-Presse <Presse@DFB.DE>
Date: Monday, 24 January 2022 at 08:49
To: Danielle McMullan <mcmullan@business-humanrights.org>
Subject: FIFA Qatar World Cup - human rights due diligence
Dear Danielle, 
 
thank you very much for your request regarding this very important topic and excuse the delay in replying. 
 
We are currently working on the aspects raised by you and aim at providing further information regarding the details in the near future via our website. 
 
Under consideration of the DFB Human Rights Policy, we are in constant exchange with various stakeholders to ensure an appropriate way of evaluating risks with regard to Qatar 2022 in general and the potential hotel specifically.   
 
Kind regards, 
 
Media Office of the German FA

